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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

BABY PHOTOS  

As part of our ‘Superhero Me’ topic, next week we will be looking at photos of 

ourselves from the past to think about how we have changed and grown. We 

should be grateful if you would send in a photo/s of your child as a baby (or 

another photo from their past). These can be physical copies or uploaded to 

your child’s Tapestry account. 

 

ECO SUPERHERO CAPES 

We will also be using our superpowers to look after our planet and create an ‘eco 

cape’! We should be grateful if you would send in donations of any old plastic 

carrier bags to turn into exciting costumes. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

The Reception Team  

 


